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Hello, I am writing to state my support for requiring students enrolled in  
NSHE colleges and universities to have the COVID vaccination. We require  
proof of other vaccinations for our students—this one should be added to  
that list. We must each do all we can to help prevent the spread of this  
virus. This policy will be a positive move towards creating a safer  
environment for our public health and safety. 

Chris Garrett, PhD 
Professor of Education 
Director, Center for Teaching and Learning Excellence 
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Be bold. Be great. Be.
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